

October 17, 2016

John J Baldo Accounting + Business Consultants, LLC

Dear Mr. Baldo:

It is my pleasure to notify you that on October 6, 2016 the PICPA/DSCPA/VISCPA Peer Review Committee accepted the report on the most recent system peer review of your firm. The due date for your next review is September 30, 2019. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the administering entity.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its congratulations to the firm.

Sincerely,

Heather I. Trower, CPA Technical Manager

cc: Michael David Hoffner

Firm Number: 7267879 Review Number 465204



